
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Miami River Drive Bridge Closure

Date: Tuesday, November 19, 2024

Identified in the Village’s 2019 Road, Bridge and Active Transportation Plan, the
vehicular bridge abutments along McCombs Drive at the north river crossing are

in poor condition and in need of repair. 

Preliminary repair work will be taking place on:
 Tuesday, November 19, 2024 between approximately 9am - 3pm. 

We are asking residents to please avoid the area on this day. Detours will be in effect
along McCombs Drive between Naismith Avenue and Miami River Drive. If possible,

please use Hot Springs Road and Lillooet Avenue to access the area north of the
bridge during this time. 

For questions or concerns please contact the Village Office at 604-796-2171 or
info@harrisonhotsprings.ca

 604 796 2171
info@harrisonhotsprings.ca
PO Box 160, 495 Hot Springs Rd
Harrison Hot Springs, BC V0M 1K0 


